To FINRA,

Please note that | am in favor of increasing or eliminating altogether the existing caps on the size of
bond trades reported to TRACE. Doing so could be expected to increase market transparency and would
likely result in lower costs to investors as a result of the economies of scale inherent in larger sized
transactions.
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